
22 August 2022 –  BOI officers attended a meeting with economic
representatives from Kansai region, Japan, at One Start One Stop
Investment Center

22 August 2022

22 August 2022 – Miss Kantarot Laopradith, Investment Promotion Officer, Senior Professional Level, and Miss

Kritsana Saeheng, Investment Promotion Officer, Senior Professional Level, attended a meeting with economic

representatives from Kansai region, Japan, at One Start One Stop Investment Center. The representatives were

presented with information on investment promotion policy, BCG promotion scheme, and Long-term Resident (LTR)

Visa.


